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April 19, 2024 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
SUBJECT:    APAC Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Angie Senter, APAC Chair 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• The March APAC meeting featured an AP Performance Evaluation Process 
Demo with the Modernization Lead Business Analyst in Human Capital 
Management, Sabrina McPherson and Learning and Organizational 
Development: Bite Size Book Club Launch with Carey Musburger.   

o Voted to increase APAC Council Membership from 1:90 ratio with less 
than 90 AP employees receiving 1 seat per campus/location to less than 
90 employees receiving 2 seats per campus/location. 
 

• The April APAC meeting will feature the AP Employment Engagement Survey 
results and next step response. Additional updates include HRS Mentorship 
Program updates, the 2024 Elevating Cougs Event, and details about the 
Leadership Enhancement Cohort.  
 

• AP Appreciation week was March 4-8,  
o Congratulations to our AP Contributions Award Winners: The APAC 

Contribution Awards recognize Administrative Professionals who have 
made exceptional contributions to Washington State University and their 
respective campuses, extension sites, areas or units. This award highlights 
nominees for exemplary productivity, innovative problem solving, positive 
working relationships, and university and community service. 

o Kimberly Cufley, Administrative Manager Community and Behavioral 
Health, WSU Spokane 

o Mica Demarco, Director, Director of New Student Enrollment-
Recruitment, Employment and Recruitment Office, WSU Pullman 

o Jenny Glass, Extension Coordinator, Puyallup R&E Center, WSU Puyallup 
o Merri Lecoq, Cougar Food Pantry Coordinator, Cougs Against Hunger 

Food Pantry, WSU Pullman 
o Michelle Martinez, Director of Administrative Services, College of 

Veterinary Medicine, WSU Pullman 
o John Rarig- Academic Advisor, Civil Engineering, Voiland College of 

Engineering and Architecture, WSU Pullman 
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